
 
 

 

Minutes of Sub Committee meeting 

Held @ Town Green Inn 

15
th

 February 2017 

 

 
Opened: 10:30am 

 

In Attendance: Glenn Knight (Laurieton Hotel), Chris Walker (Town Green Inn), 

Alistair Flower (Settlers Inn), Philip McGrath (Port Macquarie Hotel)  

 

Apologies: Daniel Constable 

 

 

Multi Venue barring Policy 

- Decided to leave policy as it currently stands until a nomination arises. 

- To promote policy through website and Facebook 

 

Niterider 

- Received solid feedback 

- Invoice has just come through so needs to be paid 

- Request data from Tom Burton (Busways) 

- Council has expressed interest to raise funds for Saturdays through 

December and January this year 

- Processes to be reviewed mid year 

 

Website 

- No up and running 

- There is a payment portal for members to pay their memberships 

- Invoice still to be sent to members and licensed venues 

- Will have database for all licensed venues 

 

Other 

- We need to begin organizing fundraising Golf Day and date for this 

- Other avenues to be able to receive funding through grants etc 

 

Closed: 11.30am 


